
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF FORESTBURGH PLANNING BOARD 

SULLIVAN COUNTY, NEW YORK 

 

Notice is hereby given:  The Town of Forestburgh Planning Board’s regularly scheduled meeting 

from February 28, 2023 has been rescheduled and will be held at the Forestburgh Town Hall, 

332 King Road, Forestburgh.  

 

 

Date:  MARCH 14, 2023 

Time:  7pm   

 

The Board will review the application for The Hartwood Club and a sketch plan for Finnegan’s 

Tavern. 

 

By Order of the Chairman, Richard Robbins 

 

 

 


